
14. GIVE WAY SIGNS - HAMPSHIRE STREET/HULVERSTONE DRIVE

Officer responsible Author
City Streets Manager Malcolm Taylor, Area Engineer

Corporate Plan Output:  Signals, Signs and Shelters 9.5.94

The purpose of this report is to request Council approval for the installation of ‘give
way’ signs in Hampshire Street and Hulverstone Drive at their intersections with
Wainoni Road.  Specific Council approval is being sought for the signs on Wainoni
Road, a major arterial.

Stage 1 of the Woolston/Burwood Expressway, from Travis Road to Wainoni Road, is
expected to be open to traffic in February 2001.  Part of this work is the installation of
traffic signals at the Wainoni Road/ANZAC Drive/Bexley Road intersection, which will
be operating from August/September 2000.  A pamphlet showing the ‘give way’
controls was distributed to residents in November 1999 (see plan attached).

Recommendation: That the Council approve the installation of ‘give way’ signs in the
following locations:

(a) Against Wainoni Road west at its left turn slip lane into
ANZAC Drive.

(b) Against Wainoni Road east at its left slip lane into Bexley Road.

Chairman’s
Recommendation: That the above recommendation be adopted.

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meting - decision yet to be made

http://www.ccc.govt.nz/council/Agendas/2000/July/BurwoodPegasus31July/Clause9Attachment.pdf

